
(APPROVED)

San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
October 29, 2007 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Marc Tsuchiya at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Marc Tsuchiya   
Men’s VP: Jody Kawamura 
Women’s VP: Stefanie Hirata 

Treasurer: Frank Lum  
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, Sayo Togami, Jody Kawamura 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Reiko Yagi 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami 
   John Shigemoto 
   Kenji Numoto(NP) 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Mark Nishihara 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki(NP) 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki(NP) 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Changes to 10/8/07: In Treasurer’s Report - Koden amount from $50 to $25 and 
outstanding checks to Mike Yoshihara and Kathy Gavino.  
Motion by Vince, Seconded by Frank. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Deposit of Association Dues of $2958 into Association Account. Deposit into 
Tournament Account Senior No-Tap entries and pay out of prize fund.  
Current Account Balances: Association Acct. $4022.34, Tournament Acct. $5560.68, 
JANBA Acct. $8000, Total $9583.02 
Reminder, Association Dues $14.50 (minus $1.50 for Fed dues) 
Motion by Stefanie, Seconded by Lynnie. 
 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Yosh not present 
 
Senior Tournament 
Paid all tournament winners. Bananas were a bit green but were OK. Thanks to Sayo 
and all those who helped with the event. It was another success.  
 
Fuzzy Shimada Memorial 
Event entries, mixed Trios squad 1 (20), squad 2 (26), 20 Men’s teams. Doubles teams 
squad 1 (53), squad 2 (36), Generation No-Tap (17) and (34). Stef brought up concern 
of low number of entries for No-Tap. Also brought up consideration of changing average 
verification process. Need lane monitors to help with score corrections. Ask about bake 
sale from Yosh.  
 
 



Old Business 

• End of the year surveys will be tabled to next meeting.  

• Lindsey started building website. www.sjnba.com will continue to develop. Please 
forward any suggestions of what to add and improve. We will post Senior 
Tournament results, and Fuzzy lane assignments. 

 
New Business 

A. Ham and Turkey Shoots, got head count from leagues representatives. Frank 
and Sayo will pick them up from Santo and Shuei-do. Will distribute before next 
meeting. 

B. Mark Nishihara brought up concern general loss of interest in bowlers and 
leagues. Suggested, using social network websites, articles in local newspapers. 

C. JANBA entries out, but no entries on website. Information has been slow to get 
out. www.janba2008.com 

 
Next meeting: 
Monday, December 3, 2007 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Jody. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
Promote 4th street bowl changes, moonlite, about the people, social networking.  
What can we do to make people excited about bowling again. Youth bowlers. 
Bowling associations.  Promote 
 
 

http://www.sjnba.com/
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